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A Message from Daniel Benton 
Chairman, Hampshire Medical Fund

Thank you for your wonderful support and 
your contributions, which are making 2024 a 
very successful year for HMF.  Our wish list for 
innovative equipment for our local hospitals 
was exciting and ambitious and, as I write 
this at the end of September, we are thrilled 
that our fundraising for this financial year is 
78% complete.  We’ve been able to support 
Paediatric ED, the Stroke Ward at Royal 
Hampshire County Hospital, Breast Oncology, 
Urology, Neonatal and Urogynaecology by 
buying them much wanted, state-of-the-art 
medical equipment.  I think the best part of 
my role is seeing these incredible pieces of 
equipment arrive at the hospitals and speaking 
to the clinicians about the impact that the latest 
technology can have on the delivery of care.  

HMF thanks you for your support, whether this 
has been attending one of our many events, 
arranging a work event to raise money for the 
Hampshire Medical Fund, making a one-off 
donation, becoming a “Friend” of the charity 
in regular giving, or generously giving up your 
time to support our work and events.   

There have been many highlights this year. Our 
annual Hypernova Disco at Winchester Science 
Centre was a brilliant night, involving 400 Year 
7 & 8 children with energetic dance moves and 
a surprisingly large amount of popcorn.  Party 
in the Woods in May sold out in record time 
and we welcomed 500 people to a woodland 
themed evening with dancing under the stars: 

thank you if you so kindly supported us by 
donating or bidding for one of the fabulous 67 
auction items. Good Festival in June saw its 
second year at Dummer Down Farm and we 
were humbled by the crowds of families who 
joined us for a day of family fun on a beautiful 
sunny Sunday, and enabled us to buy a much 
needed neonatal transfer trolley.

The need for what we do never diminishes, and 
in 2025 your support is needed as much as ever.  
If you don’t yet support us regularly, please 
might I ask that you consider a small monthly 
donation, and if you do, could I ask you to tell 
your friends about us ?  The more we raise, the 
more we can help Hampshire’s finest clinicians 
and therefore those living in our community.   
For more information on how you can support us 
please see the backpage or visit our website.

With our clay pigeon shoot in October, our 
Christmas fair and comedy evening both in 
November, we have lots of opportunities for 
you to join us.  Tickets can be purchased via 
our Events page on the Hampshire Medical 
Fund website - www.hampshiremedicalfund.org 
- the team and I look forward to seeing you!

Please enjoy the pages that follow and as ever, 
if you’d like to make contact please feel free to 
email me at: daniel@hampshiremedicalfund.org

Daniel Benton
Chairman
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At the Hampshire Medical Fund, we are 
absolutely delighted to reflect on the 
whirlwind of activity and generosity that we 
have benefitted from over the past six busy 
months. This period has been nothing short 
of extraordinary, thanks to the incredible 
support we’ve received from individuals, 
groups, and organisations dedicated to 
enhancing healthcare in our community. 
Your generous contributions have made 
a significant impact, enabling us to fund 
a range of vital new equipment for our 
hospitals that will improve patient care and 
support our dedicated medical teams.

From the Alton Lions Club’s generous 
donation, which allowed us to acquire a 
state-of-the-art lower limb weights machine 
for Alton Community Hospital, to the 
Anton Rotary Club’s support for a cutting-
edge motorised bariatric wheelchair, 
your support has directly translated into 

meaningful enhancements in our healthcare 
facilities. The remarkable fundraising 
efforts by Helen O’Horan, a committed 
member of the Vascular Access Team at 
HHFT, who raised an impressive £500 
by completing the challenging Chillswim 
in the Lake District, have also been 
instrumental. Additionally, the Suzanne 
School of Dancing’s biennial show, “The 
Book of Dreams,” raised an incredible 
£5,000, further demonstrating the power of 
community involvement and support.

This outpouring of generosity has enabled 
us to introduce a variety of essential and 
advanced equipment across our hospitals. 
Each piece of equipment funded through 
your contributions plays a crucial role in 
enhancing the quality of care we provide. 
Here’s a closer look at some of the 
remarkable new equipment made possible 
by your generosity:

New Equipment Enhances Care 
Across Hampshire Hospitals
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Christmas Festivities
with the Hampshire Medical Fund

Hypernova Disco
The Hypernova years 7 & 8 disco at Winchester 
Science Centre was a night of supersonic fun and 
non-stop dancing, all in celebration of Artemis Alice 
Wood’s legacy. We’re thrilled to share that we raised 
an amazing £12,000 for Hampshire Hospitals. A 
special thanks to our incredible sponsor, Claire Barlow 
Photography, for capturing the magic of the night.

B2B Meeting, Jenna Burlingham 
We had another fantastic morning at our quarterly 
B2B breakfast meeting, reconnecting with our 
Business Friends over delicious locally sourced 
pastries. A huge thank you to Jenna Burlingham 
for graciously hosting us and providing such a 
beautiful backdrop for our gathering. If you’re 
interested in becoming a Business Friend, get 
in touch with us today or find out more on our 
website at www.hampshiremedicalfund.org/ 
donate/become-a-business-friend.

Party in the Woods
Party in the Woods in May was an unforgettable 
evening filled with glitter, food, music, laughter, 
and dancing, all set against a magical woodland 
backdrop. Thanks to the incredible support from 
our sponsors, committee, and the generosity of 
our attendees, we’re proud to announce that we 
raised £32,000 for urogynaecology at Basingstoke 
and North Hampshire Hospital. This significant 
achievement fully funds a pelvic floor chair, marking 
a major step forward in urogynaecology services in 
Hampshire and placing Hampshire Hospitals at the 
forefront of pelvic floor dysfunction treatment.

HMF 2024 Events

A HEARTFELT THANK YOU...

DEXA 
Scanner: 
Enhancing 
Bone Health 
Diagnostics

With your help, we have funded a 
cutting-edge DEXA (Dual-Energy X-ray 
Absorptiometry) Scanner, now operational 
in our hospitals. This sophisticated machine 
provides precise measurements of bone 
density, crucial for diagnosing conditions like 
osteoporosis and assessing fracture risks.

Bodyjet EVO 
for Breast 
Oncology: A 
New Era in 
Treatment

The Bodyjet EVO is a game-changer for 
breast oncology. This innovative system 
utilises water-assisted liposuction 
technology, offering a less invasive method 
with quicker recovery times. 

FEES 
Equipment 
for the 
Stroke Ward: 
Enhancing 
Swallowing 
Assessments

We have introduced new FEES (Fiberoptic 
Endoscopic Evaluation of Swallowing) 
equipment to the Hampshire Hospitals stroke 
ward. This technology provides a detailed 
assessment of swallowing difficulties, crucial 
for patients with dysphagia. 

BK Ultrasound 
Machine 
for Urology: 
Improving 
Diagnostic 
Imaging

Your donations have also allowed us to 
support the urology department with a new BK 
Ultrasound machine. This state-of-the-art system 
offers high-resolution imaging and advanced 
features for urological assessments. 

The improved diagnostic capabilities this offers 
will enhance patient care and monitoring, 
reflecting our commitment to top-quality 
healthcare.  This piece of equipment was kindly 
funded by Prostate Cancer Support Organisation.  

Sensory 
Equipment for 
Paediatrics
Finally, we are 
excited to share 
that new sensory 
equipment has been 
introduced to both 

the  paediatric resus room and emergency 
department waiting room at Royal Hampshire 
County Hospital. 

This sensory equipment creates a soothing 
and engaging environment for young patients, 
helping to reduce anxiety and provide comfort 
during challenging times. The waiting room 
sensory equipment was kindly funded by The 
Murray Parish Trust.

Become a Friend today by 
scanning the QR Code4 5

Hampshire Medical Fund



7

HMF 2024 EVENTS

Car Rally
In May, we hosted our annual Classic Car 
Rally, a scenic tour through Hampshire’s 
picturesque countryside that brought 
together classic car enthusiasts to raise 
funds for FEES equipment for the Twyford 
Stroke Ward at Royal Hampshire County 
Hospital. The event was a resounding 
success, thanks to the generosity and 
enthusiasm of our supporters. 

The Hampshire Medical Fund would 
like to say a big thank you to Maggie 
Heath and Toby Ward who step down as 
the organisers of the Car Rally after an 
incredible six years.  Thank you Maggie & 
Toby, we are very grateful for all your hard 
work and support!

But don’t worry, the Car Rally will be back 
for next year on Sunday 11th May, please 
put it in your diary.
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Events still to come
Good Festival
Dummer Down Farm was transformed into 
a vibrant celebration of community spirit 
and generosity as families gathered for 
the annual Good Festival. Organised by the 
Hampshire Medical Fund, the event once 
again brought joy, excitement, and a sense 
of purpose to the heart of Hampshire, raising 
substantial funds for Hampshire hospitals. 

This year, Good Festival was dedicated to 
raising money for Neonatal Transfer Trolleys 
for the Neonatal Unit for the Neonatal Unit 
at the Royal Hampshire County Hospital. 
These trolleys are essential for the safe 
and efficient transfer of premature and 
vulnerable newborns requiring specialised 
care. We are pleased to share that the event 
has fully funded this equipment, thanks to 
the incredible support of the community.

Mark your diaries for Good Festival 2025 on 
Sunday 15th June. Early - earlybird tickets 
are on sale now at www. goodfestival.co.uk.

Hampshire Medical Fund
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Scan here to 
buy tickets

Hampshire Medical 
Fund Christmas Fair

Scan here to 
buy tickets

Scan here to 
buy tickets

Live at the Vineyard; 
Comedy Night

Christmas  
Wreath Making 

Thursday 14th & Friday 15th November 
Black Chalk Winery, nr Stockbridge

Saturday 16th November 
Black Chalk Winery, nr Stockbridge

Monday 9th December 
The Yard, Alresford
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Diagnostic Sleep 
Study Machine 
for Respiratory 
Physiology
Basingstoke & North 
Hampshire Hospital 
is seeking funding for 
the Nox T3s Diagnostic 
Sleep Study Device, 
poised to revolutionise 
sleep disorder diagnosis 
and treatment. This 
state of the art wearable 
technology offers 
unparalleled diagnostic 
capability, filling critical 
gaps left by current 
equipment, enabling 
the identification of 
conditions like periodic 
limb movement disorder 
(PLMD), which is 
notoriously challenging 
to diagnose. 

TARGET: £4,995
STILL TO FUND: 
£4,995

Dopplex Toe & 
Ankle Pressure Kits 
for Tissue Viability
These Dopplex Toe & 
Ankle Pressure Kits are 
a vital addition to our 
healthcare arsenal aimed 
at enhancing patient care 
for vascular, diabetic or 
lymphatic conditions who 
may be grappling with 
painful ulcers, lower limb 
swelling or extreme leg 
pain. These kits enable 
rapid and pain-free toe 
pressure assessments, 
pivotal for guiding 
compression therapy 
and promoting wound 
healing. By facilitating 
early intervention, they 
not only contribute to cost 
savings in healthcare but 
also widen access to vital 
diagnostic tools for those 
in need. 

TARGET: £3,744
STILL TO FUND: £3,744

Anisys GO 
BioFeedback Unit 
for Fundamentals of 
Care
The Anisys GO is a 
revolutionary system 
poised to transform 
continence care. Designed 
to provide precise, 
actionable insights, the 
Anisys GO is a portable 
unit that streamlines 
the assessment and 
management of 
chronic constipation 
and involuntary bowel 
leaks. By significantly 
reducing the need for 
multiple assessments, 
this innovative device 
empowers clinicians 
to formulate bespoke 
care plans tailored to 
each patient’s unique 
needs, whilst minimising 
discomfort and 
inconvenience. 

TARGET: £9,200
STILL TO FUND: £7,200

2024 Equipment 
Wish List

This year has been amazing so far, and we’re thrilled to share that 
we are already 78% of the way through our fundraising efforts! 
However, there are still a few essential pieces of equipment that need 
to be funded. These items are crucial in empowering our healthcare 
professionals, attracting top medical talent to our area, and enhancing 
the quality of care for our community. With your continued support, 
we can meet these remaining needs and ensure our hospitals have the 
necessary tools to keep delivering exceptional medical services.

Hampshire Medical Fund
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EQUIPMENT WISH LIST 2024

Ventilated 
Specimen Table for 
Cellular Pathology
The Ventilated Specimen 
Dissection Table is a 
critical asset for cellular 
pathology labs, facilitating 
the processing of biopsies 
and tissues critical 
for diagnosing cancer 
and other diseases. 
This specialised table 
safeguards users from 
harmful exposure and 
reduces turnaround time 
for diagnosis, enabling 
quicker and more effective 
treatments. With the 
addition of this table, 
the lab at Basingstoke & 
North Hampshire Hospital 
can also expand training 
opportunities, addressing 
the imminent workforce 
shortage and ensuring 
a sustainable future in 
pathology.

TARGET: £19,080
STILL TO FUND:  19,080

UVA Phototherapy 
Unit
The Basingstoke & 
North Hampshire 
Hospital require funding 
for the NLINET/UVA 
Phototherapy Unit, a piece 
of equipment designed 
to treat conditions such 
as eczema and psoriasis. 
This advanced device 
offers precise and 
personalised treatment 
plans, providing effective 
relief with minimal side 
effects, meeting needs in 
accordance with National 
Institute for Health and 
Care Excellence (NICE) 
guidance. The current UVA 
phototherapy machine 
requires replacement to 
ensure continued high-
quality care to those in 
need.

TARGET: £11,760
STILL TO FUND: £11,760

Thera-Trainer 
Virtual Bike Ride 
for Rehabilitation 
Ward
The Thera Trainer is a 
small and portable motor-
assisted stationary cycling 
trainer for legs and upper 
body. These pedals offer 
patients a gateway to 
cardiovascular exercise 
and enhanced mobility 
while seated comfortably. 
In the aftermath of 
prolonged hospital stays, 
patients often grapple with 
diminished motivation and 
mood. The Thera-Trainer 
Virtual Bike Ride offers 
not just physical exercise, 
but a lifeline of stimulation 
and engagement, uplifting 
spirits and expediting 
recovery timelines.

TARGET: £7,560
STILL TO FUND: £7,560

Functional Trainer 
for Physiotherapy
The REP FT-5000 
Functional Trainer is 
a multi-purpose cable 
machine catering to 
a diverse range of 
patients with various 
conditions, facilitating 
muscle strengthening, 
flexibility enhancement 
and range of movement 
improvement using body 
weight or adjustable 
weights, accommodating 
individual needs with 
precision. From post-op 
orthopaedic cases to 
chronic pain management, 
cardiac rehabilitation 
and even paediatric care, 
the Functional Trainer 
stands as a cornerstone 
of comprehensive 
rehabilitation. 

TARGET: £2,749
STILL TO FUND: £2,749

Morcellator for 
Urology
The tissue Morcellator 
is a specialised medical 
device crucial for 
addressing benign prostate 
enlargement (BPH) in 
patients, a condition that 
affects around 2.5 million 
men in the UK. Its primary 
role is to break down 
sizable masses of prostate 
tissue for removal and will 
be used to treat patients 
in the Urology Department 
at Basingstoke Hospital. 
Currently, HHFT faces 
limitations in treating 
patients with larger 
prostates due to longer 
operating time, which 
heightens surgical risks 
such as bleeding. Investing 
in the Morcellator will allow 
for safer procedures, whilst 
also enhancing the capacity 
to manage a greater 
volume of patient referrals 
with enlarged prostates.

TARGET: £30,050
STILL TO FUND: 
£20,050

Aquablation 
Robotic Assisted 
Therapy Unit for 
Urogynaecology
The Aquablation 
Robotic System is a 
cutting-edge treatment 
for benign prostate 
enlargement (BPE), 
recently recommended 
by the National Institute 
for Health and Care 
Excellence (NICE) 
and hailed for its 
groundbreaking approach.
The Aquablation unit offers 
non-thermal robotically 
executed therapy in a 
timely manner, offering 
significant symptom relief, 
with minimal risk and 
predictable outcomes. 

TARGET: £225,000
STILL TO FUND: 
£26,250
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Can you share your thoughts on the 
overall impact of the Hampshire 
Medical Fund’s contributions to the 
urology department within 
Hampshire Hospitals?
All of our hospitals are extremely fortunate to be 
recipients of support from the Hampshire 
Medical Fund. The generosity and enthusiasm of 
our supporters and sponsors has never failed to 
amaze me. Delving into the world of urology, 
which is the speciality I work in, reveals that 
nearly every aspect of what we do has been 
helped by HMF. 

In January 2020, the Hampshire Medical Fund provided the urology department with a 
revolutionary ultrasound machine to facilitate prostate cancer diagnostics. Since then 
we have received over 6,000 referrals to assess whether or not a man might have 
prostate cancer. The biopsy machine is a key component of our diagnostic pathway and 
will have been used in the region of 2000 times to answer that question. The machine 
has also allowed us to improve our patient timelines and experience.  It seems 
extraordinary that having worked out how important to our patients the koelis machine 
is I am still able to talk about other aspects of the urology service that have been aided 
by the Hampshire Medical Fund. 

Also in the field of prostate cancer HMF has supported the purchase of a High Intensity 
Focus Ultrasound machine for the treatment of prostate cancer. This treatment which is 
suitable for a small subset of patients with prostate cancer is delivered in relatively few 
locations in the UK and Hampshire Hospitals has built up an international reputation 
aided by the help of the Hampshire Medical Fund.

An Interview with 
Tim Nedas
Head of Urology, Hampshire Hospitals

An area of urology that is 
particularly close to my heart 
(metaphorically rather 
anatomically!) is the treatment of 
kidney stones and we were very 
fortunate to be the recipients of 
a mini-PCNL (percutaneous 
nephrolithotomy) kit as a result 
of an HMF fundraising event, the 
Two Smoking Barrels Clay 
Pigeon Shoot. For very large 
kidney stones the operation has 
evolved over the last forty years 
from a large (20cm) cut under the 
ribs to a telescopic approach 
through the skin directly to the kidney. The standard version of this telescope is around 
10mm but the mini PCNL kit is 4mm in size. It may not seem like a huge change but the 
difference is a reduced hospital stay, (which can be less than 24 hours), freeing up beds for 
other patients and significantly reduced pain for the patient.

I am delighted to be able to continue this journey by describing the Thullium LASER that 
was provided by the Hampshire Medical Fund two years ago. To enable stones to be 
broken by tiny telescopes we need an energy source and our previous LASER was a 
fairly standard model that succumbed to old age. As you may have noticed by now 
urologists are fairly obsessed with technology and so it might not surprise your readers 
to learn that LASER technology had moved on somewhat during the ten years or so we 
have had our first machine. The Hampshire Medical Fund accepted our proposal to 
acquire the latest technology which breaks stones quickly and more effectively than 
previous machines. We were then even more fortunate to garner the support of an 
evening at The Grange to raise money for the machine. We use this LASER in patients 
with bladder stones, small kidney stones and large stones (for PCNL) so it is used for 
about 100 operations a year. For those supporters who haven’t had a kidney stone, they 
are exquisitely painful and prompt effective treatment means that patients recover and 
return to work quicker. Hampshire Hospitals is a national leader for achieving this as a 
day case for around 80% of our patients.  Any readers who have not been bored by this 
urology tutorial, will discover later on how the LASER has other uses too.

Urology team in theatre 5 of RHCH.  From left to right:  
Dan (student nurse), Vikki (recovery nurse),  
Tim (Consultant Urologist) and Elizabeth (theatre sister)

1312

Hampshire Medical Fund AUTUMN/WINTER 2024



How do you forsee the new 
pieces of equipment 
changing patient care and 
treatment protocols at 
Hampshire hospitals? 
Surgeons have been challenged for the last five years or so by the NHS slogan “Get it 
Right First Time”, a mantra that means achieving great outcomes for patients whilst 
being efficient with costs and hospital stays. Perhaps the missing link is the funding that 
provides the technology to do this. The new pieces of kit equipment will allow us to 
improve outcomes, timelines and efficiency for our patients and the aspiration would be 
that this then provides the model for other departments to follow. It would be remiss of 
me not to mention that the organisational medical landscape is now a little more 
outward facing than it used to be. We work collaboratively with our other local 
departments. Put simply we are going to have equipment they don’t have (and they have 
some we don’t) and having relationships that mean patients can access the right 
procedure for them relatively locally and quickly is an important part of our work. The 
work of the Hampshire Medical Fund will really be reaching across all of Hampshire.

What message would you like to convey to the supporters of the 
Hampshire Medical Fund about the importance of their contributions? 
I started this interview by talking about the enthusiasm and generosity of the Hampshire 
Medical Fund supporters and sponsors. Taking part in this interview has allowed me to 
put the impact of the donations to the urology department in one place and it is 
absolutely extraordinary. I can also think of dozens of other pieces of kit provided to 
other departments (it is not just the urology department and patients that have 
benefitted). Off the top of my head that includes more than 20 incubators, thorascopy 
equipment, groundbreaking sepsis equipment and vital training tools. There are many, 
many more. The message I have for our supporters is simple; Thank you, Thank you, 
Thank you. Your efforts are hugely appreciated and have a fundamental impact on the 
functioning of your local hospitals. They are a better place as a result of your donations 
and please keep supporting us if you can.

Could you explain the importance of the new Morcellator also 
funded by HMF and how it will improve surgical outcomes?
The urology tutorial continues! The only technique we do not offer for enlarged 
prostates at Hampshire Hospitals is enucleation. This technique involves cutting the 
prostate in its anatomical planes with a laser and then pushing the “enucleated” tissue 
into the bladder. It is very good for large prostates. We have the laser for this from the 
Hampshire Medical Fund but we need a machine to chomp the enucleated tissue into 
small pieces in the bladder so it can be removed without the need for an incision. 
Surgical outcomes in large prostrates from the Morcellator are excellent, reducing 
operating times and hospital stays.

In what ways will the new ultrasound machine enhance 
diagnostic capabilities within the urology department?
Having explained a little about the techniques and decision making for a man with 
prostate symptoms, keen readers might have noted that the urologist and doctor need 
to know the size of the prostate. This is important when thinking about benign and 
cancerous conditions. The new ultrasound machine means we can measure a prostate 
gland in clinic aiding our decision making discussions and timelines for more of our 
patients.

With our new prostate tools a patient living in Hampshire contemplating seeking our 
help for their prostate can be confident that we can provide them with a complete 
assessment and discussion of all appropriate options.

From your perspective, what are the most significant 
advancements in urology equipment over the past few years?
I think the precision of our tools is the key development. Urologists can get into the 
kidney with 4mm devices and look at the prostate gland with an ultrasound or MRI scan 
to an astonishing level of clarity. We can dissect the prostate gland in situ under clear 
vision. In other areas of urology, minaturisation and increased precision have also been 
key developments, particularly in the field of robotic surgery.

An Interview with  

Tim Nedas continued...

Morcellator
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Goodbye & 
Thank you to 
HMF Trustees

We are thrilled to announce that we are so close to funding the first 
piece of robotic equipment for Hampshire Hospitals!
Lord and Lady Andrew & 
Madeleine Lloyd Webber, charity 
patrons of the Hampshire Medical 
Fund, welcomed guests into their 
home for an informal summer 
drinks party to raise awareness 
of this incredibly innovative piece 
of equipment being purchased by 
the Hampshire Medical Fund, in 
support of urology in our local 
hospitals. 

Guests were treated to delicious canapés, drinks and music whilst learning about the 
Aquablation robotic system which will provide cutting-edge treatment for men with 
benign prostate enlargement (BPE).  (Please read more on pages 11 & 14).  Recently 
recommended by the National Institute for Health and Care Excellence, the robotics 
equipment was hailed for its groundbreaking approach.  At Hampshire Hospitals, the 
adoption of the Aquablation robotic therapy promises to greatly enhance the service 
currently on offer and is complimentary to the established prostate treatments, 
providing greater choice and improved outcomes for patients.  When asked about the 
Aquablation equipment for HHFT, Consultant Richard Hindley said “this technology is 
very exciting and promises to greatly enhance our ability to provide a durable solution 
for men with this common condition; this is achieved with a very low likelihood of 
side-effects. This is the first robotic system at Hampshire Hospitals, and it will also likely 
provide opportunities for research, as well as attracting high-calibre staff to join the 
urology team.”.

The Aquablation robotic system costs a staggering £225,000, which 
with incredible support from the guests at the summer drinks party, we 
are amazingly close to achieving.  If you are able to help complete the 
fundraising, please scan the QR code.  We are very grateful for any 
support you can give.

First Robotic Equipment 
arrives at HHFT

We are incredibly sad and grateful in equal measures 
as Simon Troughton and Romaine Foot, trustees 
of the Hampshire Medical Fund for the past 5 & 13 
years respectively, step down from their roles.  Simon 
and Romaine have been wonderful to work with and 
fantastic supporters of the charity.  Thank you from us 
all for all that you have tirelessly done.

Trustees of the Hampshire Medical Fund give their time 
voluntarily and we couldn’t be more grateful.  

Romaine  
Foot 

Simon 
Troughton

CHRISTMAS CARDS

A 5 :  £ 8  P E R  P A C K  O F  1 0E M A I L  Y O U R  O R D E R  T O  OFF ICE@HAMPSH IREMED ICALFUND .ORG
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Buy Christmas 
Cards and Support 
the Hampshire 
Medical Fund! 
Choose from four A5 designs.   
£8 per pack of ten cards.
Please email  
christmas@hampshiremedicalfund.org  
to order.



Regular Giving for 
Corporate Supporters: 
Become a Business Friend
The Hampshire Medical Fund has fantastic and loyal corporate supporters 
known as Business Friends. 

The benefits of supporting the Hampshire Medical Fund as a business are many:

   �Tax relief on your donations to the fund.

   �Acknowledgement on the Hampshire Medical Fund website 
with a description of your business, your company logo and 
a web link.

   �Invitation to B2B networks events.  Our 2025 B2B’s are on 
16th January, 24th April and 11th September.

   �Opportunity to sponsor Hampshire Medical Fund events.

   �Advertising in our bi-annual newsletter.

   �Email and website banners as “Proud supporters of the 
Hampshire Medical Fund”, highlighting your CSR activity.  
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www.knightfrank.co.uk

 www.thechampiongroup.co.uk

www.rwarmstrong.co.uk

www.kingsclere.com

www.spafaxmirrors.com

www.cheamschool.com

www.morsewebb.co.uk

www.roseofjericho.co.uk

www.jmfinn.com

www.candoverclinic.com

www.waverton.co.uk

www.lmwca.co.uk

www.harlequincps.co.uk

www.middletonadvisors.com

www.rathbones.com

www.faap.co.uk

www.nfumutual.co.uk/ 
agent-offices/north-hampshire

www.tayabali-white.co.uk

www.lucymarshinteriors.com

www.castleacreinsurance.com

www.thewalcotepractice.co.uk

www.bcm.co.uk

www.adamarchitecture.com

www.prime-purchase.com

www.optibacprobiotics.com/uk

www.richs.co.uk

www.phillips-law.co.uk

www.carolineloup.com

www.jennaburlingham.com

www.trethowans.com

www.handelsbanken.co.uk

www.access-care.co.uk

aladdinscavecharityshop.weebly.com

aardvarksafaris.com

www.sackvilledonald.com

thecountryhousedepartment.com

www.robin-appel.com

www.vickersbc.co.uk

www.simmonsandsons.com

www.tylersconsultancy.co.uk

The Hampshire Medical Fund are incredibly 
grateful to all our Corporate Supporters:
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Lucy Liddell 
Charity Director

Zoe Walker 
Events Manager 

Christine Cunningham 
Trust and Finance Manager 

Tamsin Raymond 
Regular Giving Manager  

Jo McGivern 
Marketing & Communication Manager

The HMF Team

PATRONS  Lord and Lady Lloyd Webber

TRUSTEES  Dr Andrew Bishop MA MB BChir MD FRCP - Governor,  
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J M Wilson & W E H Baillie is an appointed representative of The National Farmers Union Mutual Insurance 
Society Limited (No. 11982).

Purchase any new NFU Mutual Bespoke, Home and 
Lifestyle or commercial policy through NFU Mutual 
North Hampshire agency and we will donate 5% of  
your annual premium to the Hampshire Medical Fund. 

To find out more call us on 01256 688522 or email 
north_hampshire@nfumutual.co.uk

Terms and conditions apply

proudly supported 
 by NFU Mutual  

North Hampshire Agency

INSURANCE THAT 
SUPPORTS CHARITIES

J M Wilson & W E H Baillie is an appointed representative of The National Farmers Union Mutual Insurance 
Society Limited (No. 11982).

Purchase any new NFU Mutual Bespoke, Home and 
Lifestyle or commercial policy through NFU Mutual 
North Hampshire agency and we will donate 5% of  
your annual premium to the Hampshire Medical Fund. 

To find out more call us on 01256 688522 or email 
north_hampshire@nfumutual.co.uk

Terms and conditions apply

proudly supported 
 by NFU Mutual  

North Hampshire Agency

INSURANCE THAT 
SUPPORTS CHARITIES

This newsletter is kindly funded by donations from NFU Mutual North Hampshire



Make a legacy, with 
Hampshire Medical Fund 
in your will
By leaving a gift in your will, you can 
help us to continue buying life-changing 
and life-saving medical equipment 
for the generations to come. Leaving 
10% of a net estate to charity reduces 
the applicable tax rate applied to the 
balance of the estate from 40% to 36%.

Match funding
Encourage employees within your 
workplace to organise a fundraising event 
or activity, and encourage your employer 
to match whatever sum is raised.

Volunteering to help at 
our events
Volunteering at our fundraising events 
is an enormous help to the charity and 
often serves as a fun and fulfilling day 
for all involved!

Give as you earn
Visit www.charitablegiving.co.uk to 
learn how to do this. Payments are 
made automatically, directly from 
your pay/pension/charitable trusts. 
Donations made through Payroll Giving 
are tax efficient.

Dates for your Diary
16th January

B2B Breakfast Networking Event for Business Friends

6th March 
Equipment Presentation Evening for Friends of HMF

9th April
Supernova Disco for Years 7 & 8

24th April 
B2B Breakfast Networking Event for Business Friends

11th May
Classic Car Rally 

15th June
Good Festival 

11th September
B2B Breakfast Networking Event for Business Friends

5th October
Two Smoking Barrels Clay Pigeon Shoot

Please keep an eye on our events page for further information,  
events & tickets  www.hampshiremedicalfund.org/events

How you can help
Nominating us to be your  
work Charity of the Year
Organise a calendar of fundraising 
events throughout the company’s 
year in support of the Hampshire 
Medical Fund. We can help you to raise 
awareness of events on social media 
and provide digital marketing banners 
to highlight your CSR. 

Gift Aid (UK Taxpayers)
Let us know if you are happy for us 
to claim gift aid on any donations you 
make. We can claim an uplift of 25% 
from HMRC.

Are you the Trustee of a 
Charitable Trust?
If you are a Trustee of a Charitable 
Trust or Foundation which is registered 
at The Charities Commission, you could 
recommend the Hampshire Medical 
Fund for a donation. Specific items 
of equipment or departments can be 
supported. Just ask us for details!

Collection tins
Please contact us if you would like a 
Hampshire Medical Fund collection tin 
for your workplace.

Looking forward to

2025
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and support your local Hospital: 

Become a
Friend of HMF
and  support your local Hospital:

Find out more at hampshiremedicalfund.org
Registered charity Number 1192553

Basingstoke & North
Hampshire Hospital

Royal Hampshire County
Hospital, Winchester

Andover War
Memorial Hospital


